Rimrock Exploration and Development,

3010 Bookeliff Ave
Grand Junction CO 81504
May 25, 2022

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
Dep. of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman ST. Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

ATT: Dustin Czapla

RE: J-Bird Mine, Permit # M-2005-050

Notice of Operations;

Inc.

RECEIVED
MAY 27 2022

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
MINING AND SAFETY

The J-Bird Mine will resume activity starting May 31, 2022. The increase in the market
price of Uranium has risen considerably and we anticipate a mill will follow shortly. A
ventilation fan will be brought in to ventilate the mine and conduct an assessment for mine
rehabilitation. Underground equipment will be brought in to conduct mine rehabilitation as

needed.

Please contact me at 970-417-1239 if you have questions or concerns.

Thank You,

U Kl

Alan Chiles/President



